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16th September 2020 

Dear Reception Parents,  
 
Teach your Monster to Read is an award-winning series of games which helps children to master the key 
first stages of reading.  
 
We’re about to start using it at school and your child will benefit more from the game if they can play at 
home.  
 
You can download the Teach Your Monster to Read app from the app store on phones and tablets.  
 

** THIS APP IS CURRENTLY FREE OF CHARGE FOR A LIMITED TIME ONLY** 
Download between Wednesday 16th September and Tuesday 22nd to avoid charges. 

 
Alternatively can log in to your child’s game using the details attached. 
 
Example player password card: 

 
 
 
More about the game 
 
Teach Your Monster to Read is a series of online games which helps children learn to read. 
 
The games develop children’s speed and accuracy of letter recognition by taking them on a fantastic 
adventure through magical worlds where they meet island kings and collect letters to win prizes.  Children 
adopt and customise a monster, who they guide through the learning process.  
 
All the best, 
 
Mrs Ogden and Miss Ryan 


